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CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 19, 1987 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers James Singer 

Jeffrey Siler 
Charles Taylor 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Stephen King 

Mr. Kenning reviewed for Council a proposal prepared by 
Service Director Richard Bishop relative to the collection of 
coats from Centerville residents. A project has been developed 
by Carl Nichols, Channel 2, to collect coats for needy kids, 
referred to as "Carl's Coats for Kids". This program is 
scheduled to last through the month of October. Mr. Bishop 
proposes to collect donated coats from residents on their regular 
trash day, clearly marked and wrapped in a plastic bag. 
Centerville's participation in this program could be promoted by 
Carl Nichols on T.V. City Council concurred with Mr. Bishop's 
proposal. 

Mayor Heintz advised that she had been contacted by Mr. 
Kevin Carver, Montgomery County, relative to Centerville's 
participation in the Community Development Block Grant Program. 
Discussion followed relative to the City's participation in this 
program for 1988. Council concurred that Montgomery County be 
invited to the next Council Work Session Meeting to outline 
benefits to the City through such an Agreement. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


